
490M+
GALLONS PUMPED

349+ NEW CUSTOMERS

$6.2M ADDITIONAL

INFRASTRUCTURE

BEGUN/AWARDED

Tallas Mills

2022 SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS
CHARLES DUBE

President



JAMES MCFALL
Vice President




DARYL CLEWORTH
Secretary




PATRICK HEITER
Member




DON JOFFE
Member

2023 BOARD MEETING

SCHEDULE
January 23

February 27
March 27*

April 24
May 22
June 26
July 24

August 28
September 25

October 23
November 27

December 18**

2023 HOLIDAY SCHEDULE
Martin Luther King Jr. Day: Monday,


January 16
Good Friday: Friday, April 7

Memorial Day: Monday, May 29
Independence Day: Tuesday, July 4 
Labor Day: Monday, September 4 

Columbus Day: Monday, October 9 
Veterans Day: Friday, November 10
Thanksgiving: Thursday and Friday,


November 23 & 24
Christmas: Monday and Tuesday, 

December 25 & 26

SOCIAL MEDIA
Follow us on Facebook!
facebook.com/BWSinc 

*Annual Meeting
**Adjusted for Christmas



All meetings begin at


6pm in our main office.
9080 County Road 64

Daphne, AL 36526

Brigham Young University



University of Tennessee, Knoxville



Coastal Alabama Community College



Coastal Alabama Community College



University of South Alabama

Leighanne Higgins

Liliana Kelly

Ashley Ellis

Haley Petties

BOARD OF DIRECTORS ELECTIONS
YOUR  CHANCE  TO  SERVE

There is one (1) Board of Directors'

seat up for election this year.

This seat is for a full three-year term.

 If you are interested in running for this seat,

please provide the Board your resume and notice


to run by January 20, 2023 at 4:30 pm.
Proxies will be mailed with bill in February 2023.

 Notice and resumes can be dropped off or

mailed to the main office at

9080 County Road 64, Daphne, AL 36526.

BELFOREST WATER SYSTEM
9080 COUNTY ROAD 64

DAPHNE, AL 36526
PHONE: 251-626-5554   FAX: 251-626-5540

MESSAGE FROM THE PRESIDENT
Greetings Belforest Water System Members,
   While most of you have been busy celebrating the restoration of your

Twitter accounts we have been busy with construction projects. No one

ever said that providing the most overlooked and under appreciated

service would be easy. Belforest Water has been engaged in no fewer

than six infrastructure improvement projects in 2022. Here are a few of

the highlights:

WE WORK HARD TO BE GOOD

STEWARDS OF OUR NATURAL


RESOURCES.

  Construction has begun on our new water treatment facility on

Larry Street Road and our production well on County Road 64

near the Belforest School. 2023 will see the completion of these

projects plus others that we have launched to provide water to

our growing area. We are continuing to see growth and new

residents come to our area; and our Board is working diligently

to respond to growth with educated, measured responses to

additional water capacity and treatment. As a Board, we work

hard to be good stewards of our natural resources and look

forward to the needs of our system.

Belforest Water. They work diligently in all conditions

to serve you, our customers, with pure, abundant water.

They serve in the trenches and deserve recognition for

their service to our community.
From the Board and staff at Belforest Water System,

we will you a Merry Christmas and hope you have a

prosperous New Year. As always, we remain in your

service.

On behalf of the

Board, we would like

to extend our

deepest appreciation

to the staff at

-Charles Dube, President


